(2)

J-199

B.Sc. (Part-II) (Old Course) Examination, 2021

(Foundation Course)

Paper - II

ENGLISH LANGUAGE

Time Allowed: Three Hours

Maximum Marks: 75

Minimum Pass Marks: 25

Note: Attempt all questions.

Unit-I

- Q. 1. Answer any five questions given below: 15
 - (i) What do you mean by inductive and deductive methods of reasoning?
 - (ii) How were wounds sterilized in ancient India?
 - (iii) What had Patanjali to say about the effect of yoga on human mind?
 - (iv) Describe the instrument that records the beating of the plants heart.

(v) In how many ways, does pollution enter the water ways?

- (vi) How can you say that a plastic surgeon is a sculptor ?
- (vii) What was the immediated effect of atomic bombing on Hiroshima ?
- (viii) How are diseases caused?
- (ix) Why did Willam Thomas take his family to that planet ?

Unit-II

Q. 2. Read the passage carefully and answer the questions given below:10

Graduation is only a milestone in life's journey. It does not mark the end of the education road. If every real sense, it is the commencement time, the beginning of new

J-199 P.T.O.

J-199

Questions:

- (i) What is the central idea of the passage?
- (ii) What is the role of young students in national life ?
- (iii) Make noun from of 'Educate'.
- (iv) What role can play university for the young generation?
- (v) Give a suitable title to the passage.

Unit-III

- Q. 3. Write a report on any one topic:
 - (i) Annual Day Celebration
 - (ii) Sports Day Celebration
 - (iii) Health Camp Organised by your College

Journey which will test the toughness of your mental and moral fibre, the efficiency of your university training. The new experiences the problems and the new situation will demand from you the exercise of qualities for whose fostering. The university functions. The future will give the power and responsibility to you. The historic role of large educated classes, in the building up of a new India cannot be over esteemed? If a leader is one who knows where he is going, who has a firm grasp of the insights and institution, which have made our civilization so ending and who can harness them to over aspect of life, it is only the universities that can train men of leadership. The Universities are more than institutions for higher learning. They are called upon to educate the younger generation, form its character and create a new type of intellectual leader.

J-199 P.T.O.

J-199

(ii) A friend in need is a friend indeed

(iii) Work is worship

Unit-V

Q. 5. (a) Do as directed (any twenty):

(i) Is there _____ F.M. radio channel in your city. (Supply suitable article)

(ii) _____ Ganga is a sacred river of India.

(Supply suitable article)

(iii) They _____ foreigners ? (Use proper form of 'Be')

(iv) He _____ an American. (Use proper from of 'Be')

(6)

(v)	He	many	houses	in	Raipur.
	(Use correct	form o	of 'Have')	

(vi) We ____ our lunch an hour ago.

(Use correct form of 'Have')

(vii) We enjoyed _____ at the party last night. (Use self form)

(viii) I was given the award by the King
_____. (Use self form)

(ix) Use given word as adjective/adverb grateful:

He smiled _____ at the waitress.

He was _____ for the cup of tea.

(x) Correct the sentences :Here is coming the bride.

(xi) Raina's car is not big. She wants a _____ one. (Use comparative degree)

(xii) Bhopal is not very beautiful. Raipur is _____. (Use comparative degree)

(xiii) The stupa is very old. It is _____ in the world. (Use superlative degree)

J-199 P.T.O.

J-199

(7)

ever made.

(xiv) It was a very bad mistake. It was

(Use superlative degree)

(xv) There is going the bus. (Correct the sentence)

- (xvi) The fire burnt down the shop. The fire brigade arrived later. (Combine the sentence)
- (xvii) Ritika (wait) for me when I (arrive). (Use past tense)
- (xviii)You _____ leave the office early today. (permission) (Supply suitable modal)
- (xix) They _____ gladly accept the offer. (willingness) (Supply suitable modal)
- (xx) We refused them admission. (Change the voice)
- (xxi) They found her guilty of murder.(Change the voice)

J-199

(xxii) Election are held in India every five year. (Change the voice)

(8)

(xxiii) She insisted. She must see the travel documents. (Combine with gerund form)

(xxiv) The minister refused. He had taken the bribe. (Combine with gerund form)

(xxv) There is a mark _____ your shirt.

(Use correct preposition)

(xxvi) _____ six o'clock only six people arrived? (Supply correct preposition)

(b) Vocabulary: 10

(i) Give negative by using prefixes (any five):ascend, partial, forest, control, pure, fold, like, load

(ii) Make verb of the following words (any five):import, prosperity, invasion, exploration, germination, obstruction

P.T.O. J-199 100

JN-199

B.Sc. (Part-II) (New Course)

Examination, 2021

(Foundation Course)

Paper - II

ENGLISH LANGUAGE

Time Allowed: Three Hours

Maximum Marks: 75

Minimum Pass Marks: 25

Note: Attempt all questions.

Unit-I

Q. 1. Answer any five questions given below: 15

- (i) What do you mean by inductive and deductive methods of reasoning?
- (ii) How were wounds sterilized in ancient India?
- (iii) What had Patanjali to say about the effect of yoga on human mind?
- (iv) Describe the instrument that records the beating of the plants heart.

(v) In how many ways, does pollution enter the water ways?

(2)

- (vi) How can you say that a plastic surgeon is a sculptor ?
- (vii) What was the immediated effect of atomic bombing on Hiroshima ?
- (viii) How are diseases caused?
- (ix) Why did Willam Thomas take his family to that planet?

Unit-II

Q. 2. Read the passage carefully and answer the questions given below:
10

Graduation is only a milestone in life's journey. It does not mark the end of the education road. If every real sense, it is the commencement time, the beginning of new

JN-199 P.T.O.

JN-199

Journey which will test the toughness of your mental and moral fibre, the efficiency of your university training. The new experiences the problems and the new situation will demand from you the exercise of qualities for whose fostering. The university functions. The future will give the power and responsibility to you. The historic role of large educated classes, in the building up of a new India cannot be over esteemed? If a leader is one who knows where he is going, who has a firm grasp of the insights and institution, which have made our civilization so ending and who can harness them to over aspect of life, it is only the universities that can train men of leadership. The Universities are more than institutions for higher learning. They are called upon to educate the younger generation, form its character and create a new type of intellectual leader.

Questions:

- (i) What is the central idea of the passage?
- (ii) What is the role of young students in national life ?
- (iii) Make noun from of 'Educate'.
- (iv) What role can play university for the young generation?
- (v) Give a suitable title to the passage.

Unit-III

- Q. 3. Write a report on any one topic:
 - (i) Annual Day Celebration
 - (ii) Sports Day Celebration
 - (iii) Health Camp Organised by your College

JN-199 P.T.O.

JN-199

(iii) Work is worship

Unit-V

Q. 5. (a) Do as directed (any twenty): 20
(i) Is there _____ F.M. radio channel in your city. (Supply suitable article)
(ii) _____ Ganga is a sacred river of India. (Supply suitable article)

(iii) They _____ foreigners ? (Use proper form of 'Be')

(iv) He _____ an American. (Use proper from of 'Be')

JN-199 P.T.O.

(6)

(v)	He many houses in Raipur.				
	(Use correct form of 'Have')				
(vi)	We our lunch an hour ago.				
	(Use correct form of 'Have')				
(vii)	We enjoyed at the party last				
	night. (Use self form)				
(viii)	I was given the award by the King				
	(Use self form)				
(ix)	Use given word as adjective/adverb				
	grateful:				
	He smiled at the waitress.				
	He was for the cup of tea.				
(x)	Correct the sentences :				
	Here is coming the bride.				
(xi)	Raina's car is not big. She wants a				
	one. (Use comparative degree)				
(xii)	Bhopal is not very beautiful. Raipur is				
	(Use comparative degree)				
(xiii)	The stupa is very old. It is in the				
	world. (Use superlative degree)				

JN-199

(7)

(xiv) It was a very bad mistake. It was_____ ever made.(Use superlative degree)

- (xv) There is going the bus. (Correct the sentence)
- (xvi) The fire burnt down the shop. The fire brigade arrived later. (Combine the sentence)
- (xvii) Ritika (wait) for me when I (arrive). (Use past tense)
- (xviii)You _____ leave the office early today. (permission) (Supply suitable modal)
- (xix) They _____ gladly accept the offer. (willingness) (Supply suitable modal)
- (xx) We refused them admission. (Change the voice)
- (xxi) They found her guilty of murder.(Change the voice)
- (xxii) Election are held in India every five year. (Change the voice)

(8)

(xxiii) She insisted. She must see the travel documents. (Combine with gerund form)

(xxiv) The minister refused. He had taken the bribe. (Combine with gerund form)

(xxv) There is a mark _____ your shirt.

(Use correct preposition)

(xxvi) _____ six o'clock only six people arrived? (Supply correct preposition)

(b) Vocabulary: 10

- (i) Give negative by using prefixes (any five):ascend, partial, forest, control, pure, fold, like, load
- five):
 import, prosperity, invasion, exploration,
 germination, obstruction

100

JN-199 P.T.O. JN-199